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We had an amazing time in Lebanon last month. It was my second time there and Dan’s first time
and we loved it! As the schools were dotted around Lebanon we managed to see a bit more of the
country as well as the city of Beirut where we were based.

The seaside promenade in Beirut

We managed to make it down to a school in Tyre which is a lovely place. I hear the beaches are very
popular in the summer (they were quite deserted when we were there due to January
thunderstorms!) and the Roman ruins are just incredible.

Roman ruins in Tyre
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It was really great to visit all the schools and speak to students. The students were really proud of
their country and gave us lots of tips of where to go and what to see. They were also incredibly
enthusiastic about attending Reach Cambridge and meeting other international students to hear
about their countries and cultures too. Thank you for your hospitality and we look forward to
welcoming a lot of you to our program this summer!

Want us to visit your school and country? Email info@reachcambridge.com today!
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